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I. President – President Watts thanked the SAB Director and her team for a great homecoming week! 

On October 28th, the Idaho Falls SAB will be hosting a black tie casino night, she encouraged 

members to carpool together to attend.  President Watts also encouraged members to reach out to 

their counterparts at other Idaho University’s to collaborate. President Watts will be sending out a 

link to all ASISU members to gage interest in attending the Conference of Student Government 

Associations again this year. She also shared that we will be receiving a shipment of 80,000 pads and 

for Directors yearly service project we will be distributing the pads to local businesses and 

nonprofits on October 13th and 14th.  

 

II. SAB Director – SAB Director Morgan shared that the few events of homecoming week that were 

unsuccessful, the SAB team is working on revamping the events themselves as well as the marketing 

for them. Director Morgan also hired people for the last two positions, so SAB has a full staff again. 

SABs upcoming October events are build a Blanket on October 2nd, Halloween Bingo on October 5th, 

Mid-Term Stress Relief Plant Therapy on October 9th, The Abyss Halloween Party on October 13th, 

and Bengal Wednesday on October 18th and finally Bootacular on October 25th.  

 

III. Vice President – Vice President Reynolds attended the Greek Council meeting to inform them on the 

Benny’s Funding process. He will continue to be in close contact with them to provide insight for 

them. He is also setting up a time to meet with the company developing the engagement app and 

Craig Chatriand to iron out any issues. He also attended the Student Involvement Committee 

meeting to review how the tailgate went and to discuss how they could increase attendance at 

future tailgates. Vice President Reynolds is planning on developing and printing out fliers to 

increases tailgate attendance.   

 

IV. Vice President of Idaho Falls – Vice President Finco met with the Idaho Falls SAB to go over the other 

events for the month of October. These events are a Halloween Bingo as well as a black tie casino 

Night. She has also reached out to Lowell Richards in regards to the missing period dispenser. It will 

be installed in the CHE Building because it will get the most foot traffic.  

 

V. Vice President of Meridian – Vice President Position vacant. 

 

VI. Pro Temp – Senator Mortenson shared that last week in Senate we approved the funding for the 

Scavenger Hunt and Bouncy Castle. Senator Mortenson also shared the very exciting news that on 

November 14th at 6 pm we will be participating in the Orange and Black Bowl! 

 



VII. Secretary – Secretary Madison had nothing to report this week.    

 

VIII. Director of Finance – Director Clark shared that he has created a tentative club fee budget that he is 

basing off of last year’s budget. Director Clark also shared the specific changes in account amounts. 

All of this information can be found in the Finance Committee folder in the google drive under 

working documents. Director Clark also shared that the proper procedure for receiving a 

reimbursement is to go through Eliana Madison to fill out a reimbursement form which will then be 

submitted to Destiny Lynch for approval. Once that has been approved it will be submitted to Doris 

Nestor who you will go get a cash reimbursement from.  

 

IX. Director of Public Relations – Director Christensen absent.    

 

X. Director of Community Relations – Director Kener attended the Idaho Legislative Dinner this week as 

well the meeting for the General Education Requirement Committee.  

 

XI. Director of Sustainability – Director Deo is scheduling a time to meet with the College of Business to 

collaborate on projects ideas.   

 

XII. Director of Academic Affairs – Director of Academic Affairs Position vacant.  

 

XIII.  Director of Student Affairs – Director Whitney shared that she has heard back from facilities with a 

map of all of the gender neutral bathrooms on campus as well as access to a database with that 

information.  She also met with disability services yesterday and reviewed the projects they are 

working on.  

 

XIV. Elections Commissioner – Commissioner Wilks has been reviewing where he can place campaign 

material and has also met with Stacy Gibson to correct issues from last election season.  

 

XV. Deputy Elections Commissioner – Commissioner Position vacant.  

 

XVI. Publicity Elections Commissioner – Commissioner Position vacant.  

 

XVII. OTHER  

i. Discussion 

 


